
 

Class 3 Newsletter – Summer Term – 20th June 2025 

Contact 

 
 

Staff Contact Details: Mrs Bolton 
r.bolton@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk  

School Office Tel: 01772 729880 
 

Class Open Door  
 

Tuesday - 3:20pm – 3:40pm 
 

For curriculum information, please check the school 
website under Curriculum or Class Info tabs 

I am always at the classroom door at 8:45am each 
day 

Dates for Summer 2 

Wed 25th June @ 6pm – New Intake meeting for 
parents  
Mon 30th June – Class 3 Worship@10:40am – Parents 
and carers invited 
Thurs 10th July – Y6 Enterprise Sale (details to follow) 
7th -11th July – NSPCC Speak Out, Stay Safe Week  
Fri 11th July – Bend the Rules Day (details to follow) 
Sun 13th July @10:30am – Leavers’ Service at St 
Christopher’s – everyone welcome 
Mon 21st July – 5:00pm – 6:00pm – KS1 Disco 
                             6:15pm – 7:15pm – KS2 Disco  
Wed 23rd July @ 2pm – End of Summer term  
Wed 3rd Sept @ 8:45am – Y1-Y6 children start the new 
school year (Reception start times to follow) 

In Class 
It has been a very busy week in class! We have tried really hard to keep up our work and learning, although the heat 
does slow us all down a little! We hope, those of you who were able to join us, enjoyed Sports Day. I was very proud 
of the effort shown by all the children and they all did well at the varied activities. A particular well done to Rowan 

who won the trophy this year. 
Thank you for all the donations to the Toy Sale – I hope it was a good excuse for you all to have a clear out and 

refresh, and it is lovely to think that all the money made goes towards helping our sponsor child Hamza continue 
with his education in Tanzania. 

This week is Drowning Prevention Week. Following on from our intensive swimming lessons earlier in the year, the 
children have been learning how to stay safe around water in the home and in the environment. Having the canal, 

the docks and the River Ribble so close to us makes us extra aware of the need to stay safe, especially in the warmer 
summer months. 

The children have enjoyed looking at the life cycle of plants in our Science this half term. We dissected flowers to 
search for the male and female parts before learning all about pollination and seed dispersal. 

We have started a new class novel, Stig of the Dump, which we are using to hone our English skills but also as a 
useful reference for our new History topic on the Stone Age.   

 

Class Superstar – 
Jackson for improving in all areas of the 
curriculum 
 
 
Writer of the Week- 
Olivia for doing some fantastic diary writing in English 
this week 
 
 
Christian Value – 
Seb with his positive attitude to school which gives us all 
hope 
 
 

 
Our Diamond Nine word this week is Unique 

 

 


